
 
August 3, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: UE 400—Settlement Status Report 
  
Consistent with the Administrative Law Judge’s July 14, 2022 Ruling in this proceeding, 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power is providing this status update, since the Parties will not be filing 
the stipulation and supporting testimony on August 3, 2022.  Parties are working to finalize the 
stipulation and joint testimony and will file these settlement documents by August 11, 2022.  
 
Please direct any informal correspondence and questions regarding this filing to Cathie Allen, 
Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
 
 


